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March 25, 2024 

 
Dear Katherine, 

 

On behalf of our Gracie Square Hospital teams and the patients we serve, I want to personally 
thank you and your generous donors for their handmade cards with messages of hope and 
support. We truly appreciate our partnership with For Like Minds – you and your card donors bring 
the “sunshine” every time!  It is incredible to see the immediate positive reaction our patients have 
as they read the encouraging messages.  You, yourself give a big “HELLO” as we round on each 
unit.  Right away, you let everyone know about your own hospitalization and that there is always 
hope – that you are there to provide support and empathy.  It is total joy to see the hugs, the 
conversations, the thank you’s, the “How did you know I needed this?” and the overall great vibes!      

The time and care it takes to make the cards is evident and our patients love going through the 
various designs to find the one that connects with them.  The chocolates are also a huge hit and 
appreciated by everyone. 

As the only hospital in NYC dedicated solely to behavioral health, your cards and visits provide 
the compassionate, patient-centered care experience that we strive to provide to everyone that 
comes to us for help. We are truly so grateful Katherine – thank you again from all your friends at 
Gracie Square Hospital.   

#team 
 
 
All my best, 

 
 

 
 
 

Jennifer M. Frost 
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